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 Dear Parents/Carers, 

 I  am  pleased  to  tell  you  that  we  have  made  arrangements  for  the  children  in  Upper  KS2  (Years  5&6)  to  visit 
 a mobile Planetarium at St Albans Cathedral on 5th February, 2025. 

 They  will  travel  to  St  Albans  by  minibus,  leaving  school  at  12:45,  arriving  back  at  school  in  time  for  pick  up 
 at 3:15pm. 

 In  order  to  make  this  trip  possible,  the  school  is  requesting  a  voluntary  contribution  of  £13.20  per  child, 
 towards  the  cost  of  the  planetarium  and  transport.  The  school  would  be  grateful  if  payment  could  be  made 
 by  24th  January.  In  cases  of  genuine  financial  hardship,  please  contact  the  school  office  in  confidence,  as 
 no child will be excluded from the trip due to non payment. 

 If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 

 Yours sincerely, 

 Mr Matt Beach 

 Headteacher 
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